
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Hello, I am Mr Adams and I am very proud to be the Headteacher 

at Stafford Manor High School. We are really looking forward to 
welcoming you to our wonderful school in September.  
 

This is a warm, caring and inclusive school that puts students at 
the heart of everything that we do. Every member of staff at 

Stafford Manor, is focussed on ensuring that every student has 
an unmissable and unforgettable school experience and develops 
the knowledge, skills and attitudes to grow into fantastic young 

people who can thrive in the real world once they move into 

adulthood.  

 

Hello, I am Mr Delaney and I am really looking forward to 

meeting you. I am the Deputy Headteacher at Stafford Manor 

High School. My job is to make sure your learning experiences 

are of the highest quality and to follow the progress you are 

making in school. I love family walks with our dog, Ollie, and I 

enjoy mountain biking. See you soon!  

 

 

Hello. I am Mr Manfredi and I am the Behaviour and 
Attendance Manager at Stafford Manor High School. 
My job is to support Mr Adams and Mr Delaney and to 

help you with any worries you may have. My job is to 
ensure that you feel safe and happy from the very first 

day. I enjoy walking with my wife and family. I am 

really looking forward to meeting you all.  

 

Hello, I am Mrs Rushton and I am really looking forward to 
meeting you all.  I am the Assistant Headteacher (SENCO) at 

Stafford Manor High School.  My job is to support pupils who 
need any additional educational support.  We have a highly 
skilled special educational needs team who go above and 

beyond for our pupils.  My passion is Art (drawing) and being 
creative.  My favourite sport is Netball which I play for two 

teams outside of school.  See you all very soon! 



 

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Hello. I am Mrs Mandley and I teach Performing arts. I am 
also the transition co-ordinator and a Year 7 tutor so I will 
be helping you through your transition from Primary to High 

School. 
 

In my spare time I enjoy horse riding and walking. I am 
looking forward to meeting you all.  
 

Firstly welcome to Stafford Manor High School, I am Mr 

Chadwick I teach Physical Education. I am also going to be 
the Head of Year 7 and transition. My job is to ensure your 

transition from Year 6 to Year 7 runs as smoothly and 
successfully as possible. In my free time, I spend a lot of 
time playing Football all over the country and love 

spending time with my family. 

Hello, I am Mrs Bradbury.  My role in school includes being a 
Child Protection Officer. This means that I am here for you if 

you have any concerns or problems.  My hobbies include 
body combat, walking and singing.  I am looking forward to 

meeting you all soon. 

 

Hello.  I am Mrs Jones and I work in the main school office.  
I will help you on a daily basis with enquiries and first aid.  
If you ever need any help or looking after then I am the lady 

who will help with that, or I will take you to the person who 
can help.  I enjoy spending time with my family.  I have twin 

girls and I love to walk my dogs.  My friends and family say 

I am always smiling. 

Stafford Manor High School 

Wolverhampton Road, Stafford, ST17 9DJ 
 

Telephone: 01785 258383 

Email (general enquiries): office@smhs.staffs.sch.uk 

Email (help with work pack): ks3support@smhs.staffs.sch.uk  
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